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UBC E association of university and college employees 

14 June 1984 

TO ALL HOURLY PAI D EMPLOYEES 

It has been drawn to our attention by the UBC Payroll 
Personnel l ist that you are presently paid hourly. 
According to Art i cle #302 Continuing Employees should 
be paid monthly. It is to your advantage to be paid 
month l y. We encourage you to make a request to your 
Department Supervisor that your status be changed to 
a monthly employee. 

If you should require further assistance in this 
matter you can contact me at 224-2308. 

Sincerely, 
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Patricia House 
Secretary/Treasurer 
AUCE, Local 1 
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#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 WS 
Telephone: 224-2308 










